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Peter Marks received his graduate degree in cell and molecular biology and his medical degree at New 

York University and completed Internal Medicine residency and Hematology/Medical Oncology training at 

Brigham and Women’s Hospital in Boston.  

 

He has worked in academic settings teaching and caring for patients and in industry on drug development 

and is an author or co-author of over 125 scientific publications.   

 

He joined the FDA in 2012 as Deputy Center Director for CBER and became Center Director in 2016.  

Over the past several years he has been integrally involved in the response to various public health 

emergencies, and in 2022 he was elected a member of the National Academy of Medicine. 


